

Test 2B (Unit 2)

DATE: _____

MARK: _____

100

(Time: 50 minutes)

Vocabulary

A. Match the signs to what you do there.

- 1 ☐ You can eat food here.
- 2 ☐ They check your passport here.
- 3 ☐ You can buy presents here.
- 4 ☐ You give your suitcases here.
- 5 ☐ You can get your luggage here after the flight.
- 6 ☐ They check your bags here.

- | | |
|--|--|
| A  Restaurant | B  Security Check |
| C  Baggage | D  Check-in |
| E  Passport Control | F  Duty Free |

6 x 1 = 6 marks

B. Label the means of transport.



1



2



3



4



5



6

6 x 1 =

6 marks

C. Complete with: visit, go (x2), meet, stay.

- 1 The best part of their holiday was that they got to _____ new people.
- 2 Did you _____ windsurfing when you visited Greece?
- 3 We are going to _____ at a hotel on the beach.

Test 2B (Unit 2)

- 4 Today, we are planning to _____ the Prado Museum in Madrid.
- 5 Laura doesn't want to _____ on a boat trip; boats make her feel sick.

5 x 1 = 5 marks

Test 2B (Unit 2)

D. Complete the sentences with: *trip, tour, flight*.

- 1 The _____ from Athens to London will take four hours.
- 2 During our _____ of Paris we saw the Eiffel Tower and the Louvre.
- 3 We took a short _____ to the mountains last weekend.

3 x 1 = 3 marks

Grammar in Use

E. Complete the sentences with the adverb formed from the adjective in brackets.

- 1 Liam can run very _____. (fast)
- 2 He speaks German _____. (good)
- 3 The excited children played _____. (happy)
- 4 Visitors can travel _____ in Qatar. (safe)
- 5 We can't go out because it's raining _____. (heavy)

5 x 2 = 10 marks

F. Put the verbs in brackets into the *past simple* and complete the short answers.

- 1 _____ (they/like) their boat trip on the River Nile? Yes, they _____.
- 2 We _____ (go) windsurfing last week.
- 3 Betty _____ (buy) lots of souvenirs for her friends yesterday.
- 4 I _____ (not/know) that James _____ (travel) to Austria last December.
- 5 _____ (you/go) to the beach yesterday morning? No, I _____.
- 6 They _____ (leave) for Portugal a week ago.
- 7 Jason _____ (not/travel) abroad with his family last summer.

10 x 1 = 10 marks

Speaking

G. Choose the correct option.

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1 A: How was your holiday?
B: a It was amazing!
b You bet. | 4 A: We spent two weeks in Brazil.
B: a That's a shame.
b Awesome! |
| 2 A: What happened?
B: a I got sick.
b I did some shopping. | 5 A: We tried snowboarding.
B: a At least!
b That sounds perfect! |
| 3 A: The journey home was terrible!
B: a Poor you.
b It was fun. | |

5 x 3 = 15 marks

Reading

H. Read the text.

TRAVEL FORUM

A couple of years ago, my sister and I travelled to Amsterdam. Before we booked our trip, I got a new passport. When we went to the check-in desk, I got a big shock. They told me I couldn't fly because I brought my old passport by mistake. Luckily, we live near the airport and my dad was able to bring my new passport. I told my sister to go ahead. My dad brought it just in time, but I didn't have time to buy anything or get anything to eat. I had to run all the way to the gate, and I was the last person to get on the plane. Luckily for me, my sister bought me a sandwich and the bottle of perfume I wanted. Next time, I will check my passport properly.

Posted 3 hours ago by Maggie1616

Last summer, I visited my sister in Manchester. The flight was relaxing and I picked up my luggage quickly and got the bus to her house. It was only when I opened the suitcase that I saw it wasn't mine. I got the bus back to the airport and waiting by the baggage desk there was a young man with my suitcase. They were exactly the same. It was such good luck that he waited. We laughed about it and went for a coffee together. Now we are really good friends, and we have bright luggage tags on our cases, so it doesn't happen again.

Posted 45 min ago by Arthur2606

Which person: Maggie (M) or Arthur (A) ...

- 1 made a mistake with their suitcase?
- 2 travelled with a family member?
- 3 travelled to visit a city?
- 4 made a friend?
- 5 received a gift?

☐
☐
☐
☐
☐

5 x 3 = 15 marks

Writing

I. Write a blog post about your last travel experience (80-100 words). Follow the plan.

PLAN

- opening remarks
- where you went on holiday/when/who with
- how you travelled there
- what you did/saw
- how you liked it
- closing remarks

[illegible]

15 marks

Listening

J. Listen and complete the gaps in the advert.

GAME OF THRONES TOUR

Cost of this trip: € 1

Tour guide: 2

Travel to Jarun Lake by: 3

Leave Jarun Lake at: 4

Start Game of Thrones tour on: Thursday

Date of return to Zagreb: 5

September

5 x 3 = 15 marks